
Debbie Kaminski - RE: Fort Bend County B10-055 

  

Hi Debbie, 

The Office Pal would like to continue the contract with Fort Bend County under the same terms and conditions. 

Thank you, 

Brenda Friedman 

The Office Pal 

T: 347-432-2313  

F: 732-363-6933  

E: gsa@theofficepal.com 

From: Debbie Kaminski [mailto:kaminskd@co.fort-bend.tx.us]  
Sent: Sunday, January 16, 2011 10:56 PM 
To: gsa 
Subject: Fort Bend County B10-055 

  

Please find attached a renewal request letter for the above contract. 
  
  

Debbie Kaminski, CPPB 
Fort Bend County 
Assistant Purchasing Agent 
281-341-8643 
281-341-8645 (fax) 
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
---------------------- 
This transmission is intended for the sole use of the individual and/or entity to whom it is addressed, and may contain 
information and/or attachments that are privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If 
the reader of this transmission is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, 
distribution, duplication or the taking of any action in reliance in the contents of this transmission by someone other 
than the intended addressee or its designated agent is strictly prohibited.  If your receipt of this transmission is in error, 
please notify the sender by replying immediately to this transmission and 
destroy the transmission.  Thank you. 

From:    gsa <gsa@theofficepal.com>
To:    Debbie Kaminski <kaminskd@co.fort-bend.tx.us>
Date:    1/17/2011 9:26 AM
Subject:   RE: Fort Bend County B10-055
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